
NHS-HE Forum 
17th November 2005, London 

 
The next meeting of the Forum will be on Thursday 17th November starting at 11am (with 
coffee from 10.30) and finishing by about 4pm.  The venue is the Churchill Room in London 
House at Goodenough College for overseas students, Mecklenburgh Square, off Guilford St., 
Bloomsbury, London. See map at http://www.goodenough.ac.uk/314.html
 
 
The provisional agenda is:  
 
1. Welcome and opening remarks Professor Roland Rosner 

Chairman 
11.00 

2. Notes of the meeting of 12th May 
2005 and matters arising not 
covered by the agenda 

 

3. NHS-HE Coordinator Update  
 

Malcolm Teague, NHS-HE Coordinator 11.10 

4. N3 Update John Hemsley, N3 Self-Funding 
Customers Lead, BT (to be confirmed) 
 

11.30

5. NHS Connecting for Health and N3 
JANET Gateway(s) Working Group 
Update 
 

Mark Ferrar, Director of Infrastructure 
Architecture, Security and Information 
Governance, NHS Connecting for Health 

11.45 

6. Helping to Generate the Data 
needed for the Gateway(s) Working 
Group 

Malcolm Teague, NHS-HE Co-ordinator 
 

12.15

7. Lunch  1.00
8. Some Local Projects: 

Avon, Glos and Wilts 
Hampshire & Isle of Wight 

 
Jane Williams, University of Bristol 
Ian Wilcox, Hampshire County Council 

2.00

9. Access to Content Update Paul Ayris 
Chair of Content Group 

2.30

10. Combining Athens authorisations Phil Leahy 
Eduserve Athens 

2.45

11. National Library for Health update 
 

Ben Toth 
Head of Knowledge Services, Connecting 
for Health 

2.55

12. Shibboleth Developments and 
NHS-HE Related Projects 

Terry Morrow, JISC 3.05

13. Next steps  3.35
14. Close  4.00 
 
It would be really helpful for the catering arrangements if you could you let me know as soon 
as possible whether you plan to attend this meeting or not.  
 
M.Teague@ukerna.ac.uk
www.nhs-he.org.uk/
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